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October 2nd, 2024 
 
Re:    Invitation to Bid Safe Routes to School Signage  
 Notice of Cancellation 
 
Due to unforeseen complications with the partial grant funding of this project, the Village of Oswego is 
formally cancelling this Invitation to Bid with the intention to re-release the opportunity in late December 2024.  
 
The decision to postpone this opportunity was not made lightly. Staff thoroughly explored alternate possibilities 
to keep the bid open and on track but found that it was not feasible. The Village apologizes for any 
inconvenience to potential bidders and hope to see your participation in the next round of bidding.     
 
Please know that we remain committed to maintaining a transparent and positive relationship with all past, 
existing and prospective vendors. If you have any specific questions or concerns on this announcement, please 
reach out to Madeleine Upham, Management Analyst via email at mupham@oswegoil.org.  
  
We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding, 
 
 
 
 
 
Madeleine Upham  
Management Analyst  
 
 

mailto:mupham@oswegoil.org

